
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
PUBLIC HEARING 
SELECT BOARD 

TOWN OF NATICK 
 
 

The Select Board of the Town of Natick will hold a public hearing on the Fiscal 2023 
Water and Sewer rates on Wednesday, May 18, 2022 at 6:30 p.m. The hearing will be 
held in the Select Board’s meeting room, 13 East Central Street as well as remotely. 
Anyone wishing to be heard in this matter can participate in person or through Zoom.  
The Zoom meeting may be accessed with the following Link: 
 
https://zoom.us/j/91200224901?pwd=N1B1NVFjRUJxNUtuZkVyRkVJUStldz09 
 
All persons interested in this matter may appear and be heard at the time and places 
mentioned above. 
 
        Bruce T. Evans, Clerk 
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